
Bergh Apton Website report to Annual Parish Meeting 2024

The Website continues to run satisfactorily though could use some overhaul of content – volunteers 
welcome to produce content which the webmaster can format and upload.

The IONOS service has now been extended to include cloud storage for documents etc. The Parish 
Clerk has made great strides in archiving much of our documentation. A provision has also been 
made to store a safe backup copy of the BALHG Archive records.
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